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The Cultural Sub-Committee of Sri Ramkrishna Sarada Vidyamahapitha has organized an 

online programme to commemorate the Buddha Jayanti on May 26, 2021. The programme 

was inaugurated by the Principal of the college, Dr. Mausumi Ghosh, who, in her inaugural 

address, discussed the role of Lord Buddha in shaping the cultural paradigm of South and 

South East Asia. The discussion was followed by the presentation of Tagore’s songs, 

presumably dedicated to the Lord Buddha by Mr. Subham Amin, Assistant Professor, 

Department of English. Dr. Anik Kumar Saha, Associate Professor, Department of Bengali, 

summarized the significance of the auspicious day and delivered a formal vote of thanks.  

 


